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Caving in Norway
 As an honorary member of the Norwegian Speleological Society (NGF) David St. Pierre was visiting Norway on 
vacation. He and his family went by car from Trondheim all the way up North to Lofoten. 
They visited a lot of places where David had made friends over the years while investigating caves, mostly in the 
northern part of Norway.
He joined the annual meeting in Beiarn as well as a joint tour to a cave called Ville Hesten.
In addition he mentioned some articles he had written.
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